March 2022 Equipment Committee

Sufficient Sufficient
Replacement Item Vendor funds funds

Collected Budgeted
9172 2012 Nordco Belted Loader 14.5/15 | S 56,830.00 Belt Loader Aero Specialties No No

Points Purchase
out of 15 Price

Unit# Year/Make/Model

Unit 9172 is a refurbished Belt Loader. The engine is from the 1970's and was refurbished in 2012. This is one of the items that was acquired by
the City when it took over the FBO. Due to all of those factors, we are behind in the collection for a replacement. However, this asset is barely
limping along and breaks down frequently. In order to maintain our service to Razorback sports teams and any other charters with large
baggage, the airport must have a functioning belt loader.

A brand new Belt Loader for the GSA Contract price of $56,830 through Aero Specialties of Boise, ID. This is more than was budgeted, but we
have excess funds after purchasing another unit from 02079.2022 and will present a BA to council. For the shortfall in collection, some will be
made up in the sale of the old unit, any additional shortage will be added to the collection of replacement for this new item.

Exp | | N/A | $185381.26 |  Multi-Hog trail Sweeper | J&R Equipment | N/A | No
Parks is maintaining the City's 48.64 miles of shared paved trails, 3.99 miles of paved parks trails and another 3.27 miles that should be
completed this year. Currently the only way to care for all of these trails is a round brush attachment that is not meant to be used for long
stretches.

The City found a company called Multi-Hog that has a variety of attachments that can go on the highly visible cab. A Multi-Hog with
attachments for sweeping and a debris blower is available for the Sourcewell Contract price of $185,381.26 through J&R Equipment of
Oklahoma City.

This purchase was a 2022 approved expansion, however there has been a price increase since Fleet initial inquired. There are excess funds
after an earlier purchase in 02079.2022, a BA will be presented to Council for this difference.

Expansion Requests for the Fire Department:

Unit 2159 is a 2013 Ford F250 and is currently being replaced. This vehicle is no longer capable of front line use, however the Fire Department
often has vehicles in the shop. In these times, they need a vehicle that is upfit and emergency response ready. A Fleet rental vehicle does not
fill this need. In addition, Fire is changing many of their vehicles to Tahoe's, which is more budget friendly. However, they still need to be able
to haul their air cascading system. This truck would also serve that purpose.

Unit 2130 is a 2008 Chevy Express 15 passenger van and is currently being replaced in the Fleet motor pool. The Fire department sends
multiple people to training several times a year. This training is often weeks at a time. Rather than using multiple vehicles at a time, keeping
this van seems to be the most logical and fuel efficient option.

' Kranz of Kansas
9204 2014 Meyer LP8 8' Snow Plow | 13.6/15 | S 6,372.00 Meyer 8-Foot Snow Plow City Yes Yes

**Please remember that the Purchasing Policy has changed and any item under $35,000 is for information only.




